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Dear Year 11 Students of 2022-2023 

GCSE Certificate Presentation Evening – Tuesday 16th January 2024 

Congratulations on your GCSE achievements.  Mrs Clark and I are very proud of what you 
achieved in, at times, very challenging circumstances and would like to invite you to attend a 
Certificate Presentation Evening in January. 
 
The evening will be a celebration of your results and a mini reunion on Tuesday 9th January 
at 6.30pm in the School Hall.  This is always a well-attended event and a chance to catch up 
with friends, as well as being presented your GCSE certificates by Mrs Clark. 
 
It is important that you inform us whether you are able to attend or not, by completing the 
form link below by Monday 11th December, so that we can prepare your certificates.  Parents 
and friends are welcome, however we ask that there is a maximum of two guests per 
student.   The presentation will last for about thirty minutes and will include music, a speech 
from Mrs Clark and some social time.   
 
If you have any problems completing the online form, please contact the school office.  As 
this is a semi-formal occasion, the dress code is smart.  
 
https://forms.office.com/e/LJcbCDc3ZQ 
 
On the evening two additional trophies will be awarded: the Christopher Trophy and the John 
Wilkins Shield, the recipients of these trophies will only be notified on the evening.  Those 
unable to attend should make arrangements to collect their certificates after 17th January, 
from the Finance Office. 
 
I very much hope that you will be able to join us on what is always an enjoyable evening. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Matthew Abbott 
Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/LJcbCDc3ZQ

